
 

 

 

 

Contact: Paul J. Miller  

NESCAUM Executive Director  

Mobile: 617-894-5425  

pmiller [at] nescaum.org  
 

 

On the Trump Administration Announcement to Withdraw from Talks  

with California on Cleaner Cars 

 

Statement of Paul J. Miller, Executive Director 

Northeast States for Coordinated Air Use Management (NESCAUM) 

 

February 21, 2019 

 

Given the unmistakable evidence that impacts from a changing climate are 

worsening – from record-breaking heat waves, to mega-forest fires, to extreme 

hurricanes – walking back from what is effectively the federal government’s 

biggest climate mitigation program poses a real threat to public health and welfare.   

 

In spite of the federal government’s actions today, our states will continue to use 

every tool in the toolbox to do more, not less, to address harmful emissions from 

cars and trucks. 
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